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BY COURIER 
 
January 16, 2015 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2014-0365 Wireless Attachment Consultation -- Hydro One Networks Inc.’s Submission 
 

The Board, in its December 11, 2014 Memorandum sought comments on whether all distributors should 
be able to charge market rates for wireless attachments under the conditions included in THESL’s 
licence (as a result of their application on this matter and the subsequent Board Decision EB-2014-
0234).    
 
Hydro One supports this initiative, however, Hydro One would like the flexibility to choose between 
implementing market rates for these attachments and continuing with Board-approved rates.  In areas 
with few, if any “competitors” to the local utilities for pole attachments, the most efficient and fair 
solution would be the continuation of cost-based, regulated rates.  Hydro One requests that distributors 
be given the opportunity to make the change according to their assessment of the situation.   
 
Hydro One appreciates the opportunity to submit these comments. 
 
An electronic copy of this submission has been filed using the Board’s Regulatory Electronic 
Submission System. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY SUSAN FRANK 
 
Susan Frank 
 

Encls. 


